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PRESS RELEASE 
 

GOB Confirms No Orange Walk District Lockdown 
 

Belmopan. July 13, 2020. 10:45 a.m. 
 
The Government of Belize is aware of media reports of a decision to lockdown 
the Orange Walk District due to the recent increase in COVID-19 cases. 
However, contrary to those reports, no such decision or consideration has been 
made by the National Oversight Committee. 
 
The public is encouraged to continue to follow the Government of Belize Press 
Office Facebook page for official announcements of such decisions.   
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